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5153 East Bay Hwy, Ben Eoin, NS B1J 1P1 

 

 

October 4, 2019 

 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

Please accept this letter as a demonstration of our support for Breton Air Inc and their development 

plans to land and operate on Sydney’s waterfront.  On behalf of the Ben Eoin Development Group I ask 

that Mayor and Council treat their request as a priority, the positive impact of their business operations 

will have a significant impact on the local landscape.     

Breton Air Inc. are offering a service that will strengthen economic prosperity in the region supporting 

growth and business initiatives of other tourism and service providers.  The Ben Eoin Development 

Group through our strategic development plans at the Lakes at Ben Eoin Golf Club & Resort have been 

working with Breton Air on a number of initiatives that are mutually beneficial.  Specifically speaking, an 

operational site on Sydney’s waterfront will allow us to tap into the clientele of the extremely successful 

and growing cruise strategy.  Partnering with Breton Air, we will be able to get interested visitors to our 

property quicker and for a greater length of time, not to mention adding to the guest experience and 

promotion of Cape Breton by traveling via air over some of the most picturesque islands in the country.  

Breton Air Inc’s facilities and the service they produce are essential to promoting businesses and 

services to the Cape Breton Regional Municipality and its visitors.  Through their proven quality of 

product and willingness to not only grow their own business, but to strengthen the businesses of others 

in the community, consideration for their development plans in our opinion is pivotal to ensure the 

CBRM are meeting demands of its visitors and is staying current with trends and offerings.  Visitors are 

looking for unique experience and efficiency and I can not think of another business model who is 

striving to meet these needs more than Breton Air. 

As you review their submission, understanding there are a lot of capital requests presented to Mayor 

and Council and fully appreciating the fiscal reality, I ask that you sincerely consider Breton Air Inc’s 

proposal as a top priority so that the CBRM, its businesses, visitors and local residents can begin to 

realize the significant economic and social benefit their product and service will bring to our downtown 

core. 

Thank you for this consideration. 

Sincerely,  

Rodney Colbourne 

President, Ben Eoin Development Group 
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